
Update on McKownville water/storm drain construction project 18 April 2020

We would like to provide clarification as to what is presently taking place in the way of lawn 
restorations for McKownville properties.
The work that is currently occurring is cleanup only and is not final lawn restoration.
Once the properties are cleaned and graded, then the topsoil, seed, and mulch installations 
will commence.

Next week we are scheduled to begin removing the large concrete structures from the 
McKownville neighborhoods with clean-up at those locations directly following. Then of 
course, appropriate restorations will occur in these locations as well.

If you have concerns about the manner in which the the cleanup and restoration work is being 
conducted on your property I encourage you to contact the following Delaware Engineering 
employees directly.  Calling their cell phone numbers is usually the best way to reach them.

Biagio DelVillano, Senior Construction Manager
Phone: 518-452-1290  ext.220
Fax: 518-452-1335
Cell: 518-610-2447
Email: bdelvillano@delawareengineering.com

Dale Nunamann, Construction Inspector
Phone:  (518) 452-1290
Fax:  (518) 452-1335
Cell:  (518) 231-3050
Email: dnunamann@delawareengineering.com


